Wiscasset Waterfront Committee
November 14, 2023


Those in attendance were Susan, David, Frank, Dennis, Aaron and Callie
From the Working Waterfront Group were David Stapp and Oliva. 

The meeting was called to order at 5:07pm. 

The Committee reviewed the October 24, 2023 minutes.

David moved to approve the October 24, 2023 Committee minutes as written, Frank seconded.

Aaron introduced himself as the new economic director of Wiscasset. 

Sue discussed the purpose of the Waterfront Committee, the Working Waterfront Group and the current status of both including the Working Group’s 10 year plan that is in the process of moving forward.

The Committee discussed the 10 year plan presentation and priorities.

The Working Group agreed to present to the Selectboard the 10 year plan as the Committee supports it. 

David moved to present the entire 10 year waterfront presentation by the Working Group to the Selectboard as the next step, Sue seconded. 

Aaron discussed several grant opportunities that the Town may qualify for and discussed with the Committee some next step ideas including involving the public and then deciding on priorities from feedback from both Selectboard and the public. He also discussed some alternative options based on the presentation from other area waterfronts. 

Oliva of the Working Group discussed the grant opportunities identified by Rockland who has been updating their waterfront as well. They have listed many grants used to do the work which we also may qualify for. 

David discussed some ideas for the North end of the waterfront from the bridge to the current sewer treatment plant to include adding fill and providing additional parking. 

There was a discussion on the Bucksport waterfront as a good comparison to our waterfront and some of the ideas of what they have done recently. 

The meeting concluded with the next steps established of presenting to the Selectboard and then working on involving the public. 

Adjourned at 6:02pm
